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From: Verity Allen on behalf of General ‘
Sent: 08 June 2017 16:31 |
To: Planning '
Subject: FW: Ref : Mrs Pearson application, Red House, NYM/2017/0348/FL \

From: Jo Dale

Sent: 08 June 2017 16:23

To: Cheryl Ward; General

Subject: Ref : Mrs Pearson application, Red House, NYM/2017/0348/FL

Good afternoon

I'm hoping that you can pass this email on to the right person because | received a letter about this that
I've somehow misplaced.

I wanted to write to express that as long terms residents of the Parish, my husband, Kristopher Parry and |,
are in full support of Mrs Pearson's application for the holiday rental of the gypsy caravans.

Having visited the site on multiple occasions, | have always been impressed by how well kept it is, how
very much it all fits in with the surrounding area, and the attention to detail the owners go to to ensure

that it is such a welcoming place for all who visit.

Overall to renew this application will also help to boost the economy, which is essential for North
Yorkshire.

So many children nowadays are glued to TV's and computers, Red House offers the perfect opportunity for
invaluable family time, something that we always greatly appreciate and | know others do too.

So please - | urge you to support this application.
Thank you for your consideration.
Kind regards

Jo Dale

Joanna Dale

Briar Lea, Sledgates, Fylingthorpe, North Yorkshire, YO22 4Tz






